
In Search of Memphre Safety Plan

This is a true ultra-marathon swim expedition.  It is limited to only 10 swimmers in order to ensure safety and capability.  Each swimmer will have his/her own support boat with crew.  There will be additional roving support on pontoon and other motorized boats.  The temperature may be cold during the swim, so swimmers must have completed significant cold water training swims.  We will monitor swimmers for hypothermia and determine if they are ok to continue.  We will also monitor stroke counts and mental status throughout the swim.  If it is determined by the race director that a swimmer should be removed from the water, they must comply.  There may be periods during the swim which occur in darkness, so swimmers must wear glow sticks or other devices in order to be visible in the dark.

A passport is required for entry into Canada and also for return to the USA.

There will be a crew on the road following the swimmers with specific pull out areas to get the swimmers to dry land if needed.

